
U.S. Department of Justice

Federal Bureau of tnvestigation
Washington, D. C. 20535-0001

,June 9, 2022

Mr. Dennis Sheldon Brewer
1210 City Place
Edgewater, New JerseY 07020

Dear Mr. Brewer:

This letter is in response to your communication which was

forwarded to the Federal Bureau of rnvesti-gtation (FBr), rnspection
Dlvision (INSD), Internal Affairs Section (IAS) ' Initial Processingt

unit (rPU). The ]AS/INSD is the FBI entity responsible for
investigatingallegrationsofmisconductorcriminalaCtivityonthe
part of FBI emPloYees.

lAS/IPU has carefully reviewed your complaint and althougrh an

Internal Affairs investigation was not initiated, IAs mandated action
be taken to address the concerns raised in your complaint. However,

due to FBI confidentiality requirements, we cannot comment further on

those specific actions. As this matter has already been reviewed by

the Unlted States Department of Justice, Office of the Inspector
General, IAS/IPU considers your complaint addressed'

Sincerely,

il&fr/it(
/- v L

rnl-tiat Processing Unit
Internal affairs Section
rnspection Division


